
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Teleconference Invitation 

Dialogue with USCIS Director León Rodríguez 

Thursday, August 14, 2014 
1:30 – 2:30 p.m. Eastern 

 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a stakeholder 
teleconference on Thursday, Aug. 14, from 1:30 to 2:30 p.m. Eastern, with USCIS Director León 
Rodríguez.  
 
Director Rodríguez will introduce himself to the stakeholder community and listen and respond to 
issues of concern.  
  
To register for this session: 
    • Visit our registration page to confirm your participation 
    • Enter your email address and select “Submit” 
    • Select “Subscriber Preferences” 
    • Select the “Event Registration” tab 
    • Provide your full name and organization 
    • Complete the questions and select “Submit” 

We encourage you to submit questions in advance when you register for the event. Once your 
registration is processed, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details. 

If you have any questions regarding the registration process, or if you have not received a 
confirmation email within two business days, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov. 

We look forward to engaging with you! 
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